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From: Carol Barber 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 January 2024 7:53 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I personally believe a Stadium is not in all Tasmanians best interest. Having done some research and reading a lot of 
data and outcomes, the idea of a stadium doesn’t meet the pub test. The main fact is the potential cost blowout, the 
amount required to maintain such a build and the inability to sustain this cost including the agreement with the AFL 
who appear to be blackmailing the Tasmanian public into a non viable contract. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

The HPG is another white elephant which only supports the selected few and not the general public as we have been 
informed that the ‘teams’ practice 11 months in a year. The other issue is that public land is being given away for $1. 
Disgusting behaviour on behalf of the CCC who are not looking after the Clarence Municipality best interests and 
outcomes! 

Yours faithfully, 

Carol Barber 
 




